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January 24, 2023  
 
To:  Representative Jamie Becker-Finn 
 
RE: Support of HF626 (Becker-Finn), Cities and towns allowed to require additional licensing for 

hotels 
 
The Minnesota Police and Peace Officers Association (MPPOA) is the largest association 
representing public safety professionals in the State of Minnesota. 
 
MPPOA supports HF626, legislation that will allow cities and towns to require additional licensing 
for hotels. 
 
This bill will ensure that known bad actors are not operating illegal activities on their premises.  
Hotel business owners have a responsibility to ensure they are responding and addressing any 
illegal activities on their premises and ensuring safety and security for all guests and citizens of 
those cities. 
 
For the reasons above, MPPOA supports HF626. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Brian Peters 
Executive Director 
Minnesota Police and Peace Officers Association 

 
 


